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MBPros Exhibiting at AACAP This Week

| will be out of the office this Tuesday (10/15) through Friday (10/18) as we will be
exhibiting at the AACAP Annual Meeting in Seattle. For any of our clients who will be
attending be sure to stop by our Booth 531.

e For our TherapyNotes clients billing will be submitted as usual each day.
e For our non-TherapyNotes clients billing will be submitted within 2 business day.
e There may be a delay in insurance verifications and responses to support tickets

during this time.

Thanks,
Steve
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